
 LOVE POST

   Dear Students, 

Email and texting is fine, but there is something so beautiful and personal 
about a letter that someone has taken the time to write by hand. There is 
excitement in tearing an envelope and wonderful warmth in reading a 
handwritten letter. 

Plus, a handwritten letter can become a cherished possession that you can 
treasure for many years to come. Handwritten letters from loved ones are saved, 
re-read, and carried about as they remind us of great moments in life.  

You are invited to write a lovely letter and 
bring it sealed in an envelope to the library from 1st to 13th February. Bring the 
letter with your hopes, drop it in the letterbox and please do not forget to note 
down who this love note is for (name, surname, and class)!  

Also please bring 2 HRK. WHY??? Because this year’s Community and 
Service project is “Bloom, Not Boom”. The project goal is to alert the students 
about the major issues of the mine threat and to raise funds for mine clearance 
in order to reduce mine suspected area in Croatia. Just by donating 2 HRK you 
can do a lot! 

With love, 

                  Teacher Ina  


